
Farah Family Tribute 

 

Tony Farah, 4th Dan, his son Matthew and daughter Ashton, both 3rd Dans, have been a vital part of Goltz Judo for 

several decades. Tony helped run the Judo Winter Nationals® since its inception in 2006 and started the Tiny Tots Judo 

Class in 2009.  During the Pandemic, Tony also conducted regular Zoom classes for more than a year.  Matthew, founded 

Strong Roots Judo in Fontana. Ashton, became a successful realtor. The Farah’s dedication to Goltz Judo has had a 

positive impact on the community.  In the 2012 photo above; the Mayor of Claremont presented a Proclamation from 

the City to Sensei Gary, Tony, Ashton, and Matthew. Tony relocated to Victorville in 2022.  
 

Sensei Gary presented a poster plaque honoring Tony in the below photos. 
 

                                        
 

                                        

http://goltzjudo.com/Tiny%20Tots%20Judo%20Article%202-12.pdf
http://goltzjudo.com/goltzjudowinternationalsarchive.htm
http://goltzjudo.com/mattpoem.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1897490913814298/
http://goltzjudo.com/ashton.htm
https://www.mainstreetgroup.com/agents/139803-Ashton-Farah/

